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Biblical Worldview Scholarship
CCHS is thankful for the friends of the school who recognize the value of being taught from a biblical worldview 
and established the Biblical Worldview Scholarship. The scholarship is only available to CCHS students. The 
purpose of the renewable $5,000 scholarship (for a possible total of $20,000) is to aid a student graduating from 
CCHS with tuition assistance to attend one of a select group of universities committed to teaching from a biblical 
worldview. The student has the opportunity to prepare for his/her career or ministry where the philosophy of 
education is grounded on the Word of God.

We are pleased to congratulate this year’s recipients: 

Stephanie Cruz. Stephanie is the daughter of Al Cruz and Kelly Cruz. She will attend Liberty University majoring 
in Psychology and Christian counseling 

Jake Neumeyer. Jake is the son of Jenny and John Neumeyer. He will attend Southeastern University majoring 
in Worship Ministries. 

Scott Starbuck. Scott is the son of Shawn and Teresa Starbuck. He will attend Southeastern University majoring 
in Theology and Ministry. 

Bailey Stradley. Bailey is the daughter of Shane and Autumn Stradley. Bailey is a Top 25 Student in the Class of 
2024. She will attend Liberty University majoring in American Sign Language and Interpreting. 

Congratulations, Stephanie, Jake, Scott, and Bailey on receiving the Biblical Worldview Scholarship!
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